
October 16 Crazy Hair Day 

October 22-23 Parent/Teacher Conferences 

  (school closed) 

Hello Room 3 Families! 

 Our first month back has been busy and productive! Your children impress us 

every day with their skills and compassion for others. Each day we are learning 

new things about each other and our classroom!  

We have been talking a lot about kindness and different ways that people can 

be kind to each other. The children have been learning the following pledge and 

I thought you’d all enjoy saying it with your child at home too! 

I Pledge to myself, on this very day, to try to be kind in every way. To 

every person, big or small, I will help them if they fall. When I love myself 

and others too, that is the best that I can do! 

 

Miss Tiffani and Miss Maxine 

October Newsletter Room 3 
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I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

 

We would like to send home a class roster so you can get to know your child’s  

classmates. This roster will have each student’s name and picture and be sent home 

for your reference. If you would NOT like your child to be included in the roster please 

email sarah.frazee@montessoriacademyidaho.com. This roster will only be sent home 

to enrolled students in your class. 

As the days get colder, 

please remember to 

bring a warm coat and 

hat as we go outside 

everyday; rain or shine! 

Artist of the Month: 

• Claude Monet 

Cultural: 

• Continent studies 

• Parts of a Flag 

Science: 

• Mammals and Leaves 

• Parts of a Bat, Pumpkin, Spider, and  

     Skeleton 

Kindergarten FYI 

P.E. and Music will begin on 

Friday October 9th 

Please ensure your child wear 

appropriate shoes  to participate 

in P.E. 

Foster Independence by letting your 

child help clean up after            

themselves. 


